
VOL. LXII – 24                             4TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST                               JUNE 17, 2018 
Epistle – Rom 6:18-23; Gospel – Mt 6:5-13; Tone 3     

 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 

4th Sunday After Pentecost, June 17, 2018  Fathers Day 

9:00 AM Lit. Living Fathers of Our Parish 
11:30 AM Lit.  For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
Monday, June 18, 2018  
No Liturgy Scheduled 
Tuesday, June 19, 2018  
7:30 AM Lit. + John Andrusezko r/by Rozalia 
6:30 PM - MOLEBEN TO THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS 
Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
8:00 AM Lit. + John Kodan r/by Daughter Arlene and 
 Grandchildren, Cindy, George, Steve 
Thursday, June 21, 2018 
8:00 AM Lit. + Dolores Karol r/by Sr. Yosaphata, MSMG 
Friday, June 22, 2018 
8:00 AM – Lit. + Giovanni & Elena Fazio r/by Family 
Saturday, June 23, 2018 
8:00 AM – Lit. and Pan. + Visiliy, Magdalena Kolesnik; 
 John Konikewich r/by Nick & Olga Tulnew 
5:00 PM – Lit. + Helen & Frank Morgan - Legate 
5th Sunday After Pentecost, June 24, 2018   

Epistle – Rom 10:1-10; Gospel – Mt 8:28-9:1 
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:30 AM Lit.  + Stefania & Michael Palyla Sr. 
 r/by Palyla Family 

 

Moleben to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
     Moleben will be sung on Tuesdays in June. Come to 
Church and join us in praise of the love of Jesus for us. 
 
“Friends of the Festival” Donations 

$200.00 – Alla & Stepan Korostil 
$200.00 – Irene Dochych 
$100.00 – Anna Kitchoula 
$80.00 – Roman Bryk 
$50.00 – Roman & Iryna Borsa 
$50.00 – Andriy Voytiv 
$40.00 – Volodymyr Brulinskiy 

 
Festival Set-up 
 On Thursday, June 21 from 6-9 pm we need men who 
will cut  meat for the shishkabobs. If you are coming bring 
your own sharp knife. Festival set-up day will be on 
Friday, June 22,  from 6-10 pm.   We will be setting up 
outside tents,  preparing/decorating the groundsand 
helping in the kitchen. We need some good, strong hands 
to move tables and chairs, so please bring some work 
gloves with you. If everyone pitches in 1-2 hours, we can 
complete the work in no time.  
 
Cake Donations 
 Homemade baked goods are needed for the Cake 
Booth. The baked items can be dropped off at the school 
on Friday, June 22 or on the day of the festival, Saturday, 
June 23, between 9 am and 12 noon. 
 
Generous Donations: 

 Sincere thanks to all members of  St. Ann Society for 
presenting  Fr. Ivan with a $17,000.00 check for the 
parish. Thanks to our parishioners and friends for 
always supporting the  fundraising activities of our 
dedicated women. 

 A special thank you goes to our parish Seniors Club for 
a generous church donation of $1,000. 

 

Congratulations Graduates!  
 Kathryn Eckert graduated Rowan University 
Medical School in May 2018.  She is beginning a five 
year surgical residency at the Jefferson Health System 
in New Jersey. 
 Robert M. Cheloc, received a Master of Science in 

Finance from Villanova University in May of 2018. 

 Glenys Ann Biloholowski received a Batchelor of 

Science in Biochemistry from Rowan University in May 

of 2018. 

 Congratulations and Best Wishes to our graduates! 
May God grant you many blessings, good health, and a 
bright future! 
 

  
Parish Festival Next Week. 
 Next Saturday, our parish will open wide its doors not 
only to our parishioners, but to hundreds of guests who 
will join us for the Sixth Annual Ukrainian Cultural 
Festival. I hope that nothing may prevent you from being 
present at the parish Festival, which offers the ideal 
opportunity to first and foremost express in concrete 
terms our love for God’s Holy Church and the 
advancement of His Kingdom here on earth. In addition, it 
affords us all the ideal opportunity to demonstrate our 
beautiful Ukrainian culture and heritage.  Our Festival will 
be full of festivities, full of enjoyment, good food, 
dancing and entertainment and we hope that this year’s 
event will outrank all of our past Festivals and that it will 
exceed all of our expectations. Knowing how much you 
love our Parish, I know that you will all do your best to 
make it happen. On behalf of the Festival Committee, I 
thank all our parishioners who are planning to work at the 
festival booths and all those who have greatly supported 
our effort through your contributions in the upcoming 
months. May God reward your invaluable generosity many 
times over with continued health, life and happiness.   
                                                Fr. Ivan Turyk – Pastor 
 

 
Liturgy Schedule:  For the months of July and August the 
Sunday schedule will be 9 AM Ukrainian, 11 AM English. 
 

 
Living Icons of Christ the Servant  

The Diaconate in the Eastern Catholic Churches. 
Anyone who is or might be interested in becoming a 

deacon in our parish! 
An Eastern Deacon Congress, sponsored by the Eastern 
Catholic (Arch)eparchies in the United States will be held 
in Scranton, Pa. Thursday Sept. 20-through Saturday Sept. 
22. This is an opportunity for deacons and their wives, 
prospective diaconal candidates and their wives, men of 
your parishes who would want to learn more about the 
diaconate, and our clergy to come together to learn more 
about the diaconate and formation programs that are 
available in the Eastern Catholic Churches. 

The Diaconate in the Eastern Catholic Churches 
September 20-22, 2018 

St. Mary Byzantine Catholic Church  310 Mifflin Avenue, 
Scranton, PA 18503. 

Cost: $200 per person ($250 per couple) 
Local Accommodations available for $90 per night. 

All meals and materials included. 
This three-day Congress on the Diaconate in the Eastern 
Catholic Churches will be an opportunity for those serving 
in, preparing for and supporting diaconal ministry in our 
churches to come together for a time of fellowship and 
formation across the jurisdictions! 

THIS EVENT IS IN HONOR OF THE 50th ANNIVERSARY OF 
THE RESTORATION OF THE PERMANENT DIACONATE  

IN THE UNITED STATES 
For further detailed information see the following: 
http://easterndeaconcongress.com 
If you are interested in going, please speak to Fr. Ivan in 
person or call him, so he can approve your candidacy. 
 
Patriarch Sviatoslav to make Marian August Pilgrimage 
 Sisters Servants of Mary Immaculate, joyfully 
announce that His Beatitude, Patriarch Sviatoslav 
Shevchuk will preside at the 64th Holy Dormition 
Pilgrimage in Sloatsburg, NY on August 11-12, 2018. Our 
parish will have a bus to go to the Pilgrimage on SUNDAY, 
AUGUST 12.  We will be able to participate at the 
Pontifical Divine Liturgy at 10:30 a.m., receive the  
Sacrament of Reconciliation  and Blessing of the Sick.  We 
will also  pray  the Stations of the Cross and  the Moleben 
to the Mother of God at 3:30 p.m.  The bus will leave from 
the front of the church at 8:00 a.m. and after completion 
of all services at 5:00 p.m. return to  Perth Amboy. The 
tickets for the bus are $20 for an adult person and the 
money will be collected on the bus. Bus seating is limited 
and will be assigned on a first come, first serve basis. The 
bus Registration Form will be available in the church 
vestibule in July-August.  
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Feasterndeaconcongress.com%2F&h=AT1HwAtSUq-fF0fkIJ4WFyDH9TgNEJuWsUYy3f96llNzHFrkDk6hNQJQ5DKfbWB7c7MfVcaqlj8BL6fNx3rBUuIpZ0dFISHhln0v6T9D6aKCcnj4bGjtHG_3a32uZH4xWwMhn1GdyjM5QGraODdkPCtR
http://stmichaelukrainian.org/2017/12/17/patriarch-sviatoslav-to-make-marian-august-pilgrimage/

